
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For your 
Calendar 

Explore, Imagine, & 
Discover at Fair Garden! 

October 2018 
 
 

Fair Garden Reminders 
1. Picture Day. Fall Picture Day is Tues., Oct. 2nd.  If 
you wish to purchase pictures of your child, you must 
have the forms and payment on Picture Day. 
 
2. Flu Mist. The administration of the Flu Mist will be 
on Tues., Oct. 2nd.  Forms must be completed before 
the Flu Mist can be administered to your child.  
 
3. Fall Break. Fall Break is Oct. 8th – Oct. 12th. 
 
4. Parents Empowering Parents Meeting and Parent 
Conferences. Our Parents Empowering Parents (PEP) 
meeting is Mon., Oct. 22nd at 5:30 p.m.  
Parent/Teacher conferences also begin on Mon., 
Oct. 22nd. 
 
5. Dawgs for Dads will be on Friday, Oct. 19th.  It is a 
way for us to thank and show appreciation to the 
fathers and other male figures in our students’ lives.  
All fathers, grandfathers, and male caregivers are 
invited to this event.  It will be during your child’s 
lunch time.  
 
6. Fall Festival. Our Family Fall Festival will be on 
Tues., Oct. 30th from 5-7 p.m.  We will have games, 
food, and fun on this evening.  You don’t want to 
miss this!!  
 

 

SCHOOL CAUTION LIGHTS…YES!! 
   We have been petitioning for quite some 
time for school caution lights in our school 
zone.  With many calls from our parents, 
community and staff our hard work has 
paid off!  A huge thank you goes to our 
newly elected City Councilwoman Gwen 
McKenzie and the City of Knoxville for 
making it all happen.  We will continue to 
push safety for our students, parents and 
staff.  Thank you for being advocates for 
our school!  Our next task is getting a new 
playground for our students.  We know with 
enough support, we can make this 
happen, too! 

-Ms. Tiffany Watkins 
 

 
 

 

Fair Garden News 
 

Oct. 2 
Picture Day 

Oct. 2 
Flu Mist 

Oct. 8-12 
Fall Break 

Oct. 22nd 
Parent Conferences Begin 

Oct. 30 
Fall Festival 

October 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact 
Information 

Website 
knoxschools.org/fairgarden 

Phone 
865-594-1320 

FaceBook 
www.facebook.com/fairgardenprek

/ 

QUOTE OF 
THE MONTH: 

 
“Education is the passport to 

the future, for tomorrow 
belongs to those who 
prepare for it today.” 

-Malcolm X 
 
 

 

Our FG Teachers 
 
3 Yr Olds 
*Ms. Younger/Ms. Darla 
*Ms. Taja/Ms. Mia 
*Ms. Pam/Ms. Angela 
 
4 Yr Olds 
*Ms. Kyli/Ms. Melanie 
*Ms. Kim/Ms. Darla 
*Mrs. Green/Mrs. Bourne 
*Ms. Jennifer/Ms. Dee 
*Ms. Rebecca/Ms. Chasity 
 
3 & 4 Yr Olds 
*Ms. Beth/Ms. Claire/ 
      Ms. Valerie  
 
 
  

Got Perfect Attendance? 
     The following students have Perfect Attendance for the month of 
September.  Perfect Attendance is earned when a student is present every 
day and has no more than 2 tardies in a month.  Each student with Perfect 
Attendance gets a certificate, his/her name on the Perfect Attendace board 
and in our monthly newsletter.  Mrs. Green and Mrs. Bourne’s class has the 
most students with Perfect Attendance this month!  Way to go!  We will pull two 
students’ names with perfect attendance once a month.  The winners will get 
goody bags.  
 
Ms. Kyli and Ms. Melanie’s Class: Zaniia, Charity, Cyan, Maudeeya, Kamani, 
Destin, Aliyanna, Da’tarrious, River, Josselyn, Tamryn 
 
Ms. Younger and Ms. Darla’s Class:  Ihshiyah, Robert, Carlee, Legend, Avery, 
Jeffery, Javion, Jayden, Ryan 
 
Ms. Taja and Ms. Mia’s Class:  Kamryn, Ashlynn, Deh’Zion, Ariq, Kingston, Elijah, 
Aion, King 
 
Ms. Kim and Ms. Darla:  Makhi, Malik, Martice, Aleksiah, Kinsleigh, Jy’lin, 
Malayah, Antaesha  
 
Mrs. Green and Mrs. Bourne:  Miracle, Cayden, Daren, Kamia, Tatyana, Jordan, 
Tyrone, Jayceon, Efrem, Madyson, Asbury, Javion 
 
Ms. Pam and Ms. Angela:  Zy’Mireya, Wellington, Nevaeh, Reagan, Amari, 
Jade, Shy’ion, Kamijah 
 
Ms. Jennifer and Ms. Dee:  Isaiah, Adyn, Cateleya, D’Aaron, Ocean, Lee’Moni, 
Kamryn 
 
Ms. Beth, Ms. Claire, and Ms. Valerie:  Antonious, Priceless, Nolan, Abel 
 

COOL PARENTING HACKS 
     Keep a door unlocked by 
using a rubber band.  This 
could prevent your child 
from being locked in a room. 
 

 


